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Youth Focus Group  
 
 
In February 2022 the James and Diana Ramsay Foundation (JDRF) convened a workshop 
for leaders of our grant recipient organisations working with young people. The purpose of 
the event was to deepen the understanding we have of the issues that young people are 
facing, our partners and the work they do, and to facilitate connections between leaders. 
 
While the JDRF provides support, we are very conscious that our partner organisations are 
the experts in their field, in this case, delivering programs directly to young people in South 
Australia. To meet with the leaders of these organisations in an informal setting was truly 
valuable, we gained further knowledge of their goals, programs and challenges. Many of our 
attendees have now connected further as a result of the workshop.  
 
 

We need connection opportunities (like today) with other youth agencies to 
spark collaboration opportunities – Participant 

 
 
We would encourage other grant-making organisations to connect if you would like further  
confidential information on the workshop outcomes or facilitation.  
 
 

 


